
Via Electronic Submission 

August 5, 2021 

Ms. Patty Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

State Capitol Building, 1st Floor 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, South Dakota 57501 

Re: Granite Telecommunications, LLC Advice Letter No. 12 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Granite Telecommunications, LLC (“Granite”) submits to the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

revised sheet 65 to its South Dakota switched exchange access service tariff, South Dakota P.U.C. Tariff 

No. 3.  

With this submission, Granite replaces the version submitted under its June 29, 2021 filing.  Amended 

Sheet 65 corrects the Company’s intrastate Toll Free Data Base Access Service rate now set at parity with 

the corresponding dominant incumbent local exchange carrier South Dakota rate, and corrects a 

typographical error.  The issue and effective dates reflected in Granite’s June 29, 2021 submission remain 

unchanged. Following discussion with staff, Granite respectfully requests that its August 3, 2021 

submission in this matter be removed from the record. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Questions concerning may be directed to the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

MILLER ISAR, INC. 

/s/ Andrew O. Isar 

Andrew O. Isar 

Consultants to 

Granite Telecommunications, LLC 

Attachments

Andrew O. Isar 
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